
To whom it may concern 

       Athens, 14 December 2017 

 

Hereby we would like to confirm that the Association EURATOM – Hellenic 

Republic worked together with PCO CONVIN for the purposes of organizing the 

17th European Fusion Theory Conference (EFTC-17). The conference took place 

between the 9th and 12th of October 2017 at the Ionic Centre in Athens, Greece. 

PCO CONVIN handled the entire planning and organizing process with the upmost 

professionalism and efficiency. PCO CONVIN can be characterized by their 

enthusiasm for their work, their willingness to satisfy their clients’ needs and their 

hard work ethic. This is achieved by their excellent staff, who are friendly, 

considerate and responsible professionals.  

During the preparation of the conference PCO CONVIN and its staff showed great 

professionalism and were very eager to accommodate all our requirements. All 

communications were thorough and transparent, enabling us to have full control 

over the management of our conference, while the company provided additional 

flexibility in certain financial transactions that enormously helped us.  

During the days of the conference, their on-site presence proved very helpful and 

were characterized by kindness, eagerness and responsibility. 

Our overall experience in cooperating with PCO CONVIN was very positive and all 

duties were delivered timely and effectively. This provided additional confidence 

to our team that a very positive result could be achieved.  

It is thus with great pleasure to recommend PCO CONVIN to anyone looking for a 

professional conference organizing company. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Christos Tsironis 

Researcher 

National Technical University of Athens 

Association EURATOM – Hellenic Republic 

Chairman of the EFTC-17 Local Organizing Committee 


